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I am a part of the fly fishing and tying community here in Oregon. Many materials 

essential to tying various flies for trout, and steelhead utilize fur. Fishing is a cultural 

cornerstone in Oregon and to ban the materials used to create flies is a shame to a 

longstanding tradition. I’m able to support many local businesses who sell dyed and 

natural hair and fur patches here in Oregon. This bill would have severe economic 

impacts on those producers and impact the ability for me and other fly fishermen to 

tie flies.   


